
HALLOWEEN SPOOKTACULAR – OCT. 28, 2022 – WRITE UP BY FATIMA LAWSON 

A Halloween Spooktacular was hosted by Tegsa on Friday, October 28th, with 131 in attendance.  

The Commander Hall was beautifully decorated with scary wall art, skull and witch table 

toppers, Halloween themed tablecloths and an assortment of candies at each table. 

Twenty four members came dressed in various costumes from witches to pirates etc. There 

were some very creative costumes including a serial killer, meatballs and spaghetti and a dirty 

old fakir. Prizes were awarded to Audrey the Witch, Effie the Fox and Juliet the Mini Mouse. 

After the costume parade a delicious dinner was enjoyed catered by Nostalgia Kitchen.  This 

was followed with dancing to the music of DJ Nasim.  Finally, the evening ended with two 

games of bingo. 

Thanks to the committee and all those who helped and participated in making the evening’s 
festivities such a success. 

 

 

 

 


